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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

 

At this time of year we would normally be looking forward to opening our doors to showcase our                  

schools to prospective parents with our open evenings. We know how helpful these evenings are in                

helping parents to choose the right middle school for the next steps in their child's education.  

 

This year, for obvious reasons, we are unable to offer open evenings. Instead, each school has agreed to                  

create a promotional video to showcase what they have to offer. These will be available on each school's                  

website from the 25th September along with any other information, such as a school prospectus, to help                 

you make your choices. If you have any specific questions regarding a particular aspect of a school's                 

provision, e.g. Special Educational Needs or Disability, you may contact the schools directly and a phone                

call can be arranged with you. 

 

We are really sorry that our normal open evenings will not go ahead. It would have been our preference                   

for schools to be able to operate as we always have and to offer the same experience that previous                   

cohorts of parents have enjoyed. Thank you for your cooperation during this difficult time. 

 

Regards 

 

 

 

Mr D Godfrey    Mrs K N McKay                         Mr J Newport             Mrs S Winter 

Headteacher    Headteacher             Headteacher             Headteacher 

 

                              


